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OFFICE OF

ADMISSION

More in Four. More in a Lifetime.

Kalamazoo College
Resource Verification Form

Resource Verification Form
will be available at this link in February 2014.

Your Early Decision Deposit
is due on or before January 15, 2014.

Immigration laws require that international students have enough financial support to meet their
expenses for at least the first year of studies in the United States, and the reasonable expectation that
the same level of funds will be available in subsequent years. As your visa sponsor, we are
responsible to obtain documentation from you verifying that you have adequate financial resources
for your expenses at Kalamazoo College.

The form will be required to verify your source of funds for only your first year of studies at
Kalamazoo College (see the back of this page for documentation instructions). However, we strongly
suggest you determine now how you will fund your studies for the entire Bachelor's degree program
(four years in most cases).

Estimated expenses reflect those expenses directly related to your attendance at Kalamazoo
College. A portion of these expenses is paid directly to the College as the comprehensive fee
(tuition, room, board and fees). The “miscellaneous expenses” portion of the budget (personal
expenses and incidentals) will be only an estimate.

We ask that you take into account your standard of living and anticipate that your actual expenses
may be more (or less) than the standard amount used to calculate the budget. You will be
responsible to cover these costs as well.

Domestic and international travel will not be included in this budget. Please keep this cost in mind
when figuring your finances. Questions:

Roderick Malcolm, Sr. Associate Director of Admission

Coordinator of International Admission

Kalamazoo College

1200 Academy Street, Kalamazoo, M1 49006 USA
Roderick.Malcolm@kzoo.edu Ph: 269-337-7166  Fax: 269-337-7390



